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This document will be updated to document any changes made to the CCCPH.  The CCCPH (link to CCCPH) will not include any change-tracking.  The date of this document is the most recent version and includes all previous updates to the CCCPH.  All sections referred to in this document are in the CCCPH – no other regulations or documents are changed in this document.

March 2025
Revisions:
Section 3.2.1(f): Noncommunity water systems must conduct an initial or follow-up hazard assessment within two years of the adoption effective date of the CCCPH.
Section 3.2.2(e): Except as noted below, a PWS must ensure its distribution system is protected with no less than DC protection for a user premises with a fire protection system within ten years of adoption the effective date of the CCCPH.
Section 3.2.2(e)(2): For existing fire protection systems that do not meet Section 3.2.2 (e)(3) or cannot install DC protection within ten years of adoption the effective date of the CCCPH…
Purpose and reason: The State Water Board is changing the use of “Adoption Date” in the CCCPH to “Effective Date”.  When the CCCPH was adopted the State Water Board included a six-month gap between the adoption date and the effective date.  The State Water Board intended for all instances of deadlines associated with “Adoption Date” to be replaced with “Effective Date”, but not all instances were changed prior to CCCPH adoption; this change to the CCCPH will correct those errors. 
